
NEWSLETTER - DECEMBER 2023

Gala Holiday Dinner, December 9th
3 pm to 5 pm

We-Ko-Pa Casino and Resort
Hwy 87 (Beeline Hwy), 2 miles north of Shea Blvd

Fort McDowell, AZ

President's Message
The GOOD holidays are here! My favorite time of the year.
 
Don’t forget to attend our annual Christmas Gala Dinner on
December 9 at the We-Ko-Pa casino buffet. Excellent
food!  We are starting at 3 pm, so no one will have to drive
after dark. We have the room reserved until 5 pm. The cost is
$30.00 per person for the HUGE FULL BUFFETTS…..all you
care to eat…..and more! Pay Carol Powell upon your arrival.
Cash is preferable, but we can accept personal checks made
out to Chapter 112, NAWCC. Do NOT pay the cashier at the
entrance of the buffet. Our chapter will have a private seating
line at the buffet entrance, so find it and let them know you are
with Chapter 112. We reserved a private dining venue separate
from the general dining area. So far, I have 39 confirmed
attendees, so this will be fun! Water, coffee, iced tea, and soda
will be provided. If you prefer an alcoholic drink, you may order
from the buffet servers and pay them separately.
 
If you wish, bring a wrapped gift with a value of $15-20 to
participate in our annual Yuletide Gift drawing. The rules (per
person): bring a gift – get a gift!



We-Ko-Pa is just 2 miles north on Hwy 87 (Beeline Highway)
from the Shea Blvd. intersection. When you arrive at the
casino, turn in, drive to the parking lot, and choose valet,
regular park, or handicap park. Walk to the main entrance,
through the doors, and stay to the right along the side of the
main casino room until you come to the large buffet venue.
Note the restrooms along your way!
 
I hope everyone had a good Thanksgiving! I look forward to
seeing you on the 9th at 3 pm. If you have any questions,
please contact me at jcp691@cox.net.
 
Jim Powell
President, NAWCC Chapter #112

Arizona Sunshine Regional
﻿March 8 and 9, 2024

Volunteer Signup Sheet
The following link opens an up-to-date copy of the 2024
Regional Volunteer Sign-Up Sheet. We could still use more
volunteers to fill open and backup positions. Please do your
part to ensure we will have a successful Sunshine Regional.

Regional Volunteer Sign-Up Sheet

JOIN or RENEW
your Membership in

Chapter 112

CLICK HERE
For a printable
membership
application

.

Save These Dates
For 2024
January 13
February 10

March 8 & 9, Sunshine Regional
April 13
May 11
June 8
July 13
Aug 10
Sept 14
Oct 12
Nov 16

Dec 14 Holiday Dinner

https://files.constantcontact.com/f3f2b53e301/474cf445-ddf8-49f8-91a4-33a17e447d29.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/f3f2b53e301/f566afa2-6296-4463-a370-4d435776630c.pdf


Our chapter website contains past and present chapter
newsletters and photos from past meetings.

Chapter 112 Website

2024 Chapter Officers
President

Vice President
Treasurer
Secretary

Newsletter/Photographer
Director
Director
Director

Jim Powell
Pat Fitzgerald

David Vogt
Open Position
Dave Shields

Paul Arutt
Mike Roach
Mike Wilson

jcp691@cox.net
390carguy@gmail.com

dvstock@cox.net
---------------------------
dtshields1@aol.com
parutt@hwcap.com

mproach1@yahoo.com
mike@oldephotog.com

N/A
(818) 370-2668
(480) 703-2561
--------------------
(908) 313-1764
(480) 922-6858
(405) 818-4486
(480) 816-6483
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